
MUW General Campaign Chair Update

Follow us on our social media!       

Dear Friends of MUW,

MUW focuses many of its fundraising efforts on the Annual
Campaign (happening now!), which helps us continue to fight
for Children, Education, and Financial Stability in our
community. You may not be aware that funds are raised
throughout the year, including special fundraisers hosted by
donors and organizations, grants from foundations and
business, and generous sponsorships. Another avenue for
giving, one that is lesser known but growing in popularity, is
to include MUW in your estate planning so your generosity to
our community will continue beyond your lifetime.

Join the Legacy Society
Donors who include Monadnock United Way in their estate
plans are recognized as members of the Legacy Society.
Donors at all income levels can invest in our community’s
future in a number of ways, depending on what works best for
you and your family:

Name MUW as a beneficiary in your will
Make a gift of appreciated securities, including stock,
bonds, and mutual funds
Name MUW as a beneficiary of a retirement plan
Name MUW as a beneficiary of a life insurance policy
Create a Charitable Gift Annuity to provide a
guaranteed fixed annuity payment for life for yourself
or a loved one
Consider the Individual Retirement Account (IRA)
charitable rollover option
Donate stocks and securities

Click here to view details of the planned giving options
described above. Please contact Katie Gardella at
katie@muw.org or consult your financial advisor to develop a
plan best suited for you.

Campaign Update

Waterhouse Restaurant in
Peterborough is offering a
special philanthropy
cocktail to benefit the
United We All Win
campaign. Look for the
Monadnock Manhattan
during the month of
November—a classic
Manhattan with a fall
themed twist! For every
drink ordered, MUW will
receive $5 from
Waterhouse!

Join the Club and Make a
Difference! When you join
MUW’s Community
Builder’s Monthly Giving
Program, you are putting
food on the table for
children and families,
safely housing community
members, and getting
children ready for the best
possible start in life!

Support MUW with a
donation now! Text MUW
to 41444, mail to 23
Center Street, Keene, NH
03431, or click below.

Donate now!

https://www.facebook.com/MonadnockUnitedWay
https://twitter.com/monadnockuw
https://www.instagram.com/monadnockuw/
https://www.muw.org/community-impact-report-2021
https://www.muw.org/planned-giving
https://waterhousenh.com/
https://app.mobilecause.com/form/ZRKvlQ?reset=1&%253Bid=1&vid=srpen


The United We All Win campaign goal is $1,490,990 and we
are at $599,458 or 40% to goal. If you have already given,
THANK YOU! If you haven’t and would like to donate, please
click here, text MUW to 41444, or mail a check to MUW, 23
Center Street, Keene 03431. 

Sincerely,
Chris Coates, Cheshire County Administrator
Andrew Connell, C&S Wholesale Grocers, Senior VP Center
Store Procurement
Louise Danforth, Monadnock Community Hospital, Program
Coordinator Monadnock Health Partners
United We All Win General Campaign Co-Chairs

p.s. To see donor dollars in action and to learn about the
fabulous work of our region's Food Pantry Collective, check out
this article in the Keene Sentinel!

You are now able to look
up past issues of this
newsletter!

Click here to see
prior issues.

PLEASE NOTE:
With the importance of social
distancing, we are limiting the
number of hours that our
staff come into the office to
process gifts received via US
Mail. We are asking donors to
use our safe, secure donation
portal whenever possible.
However, we gratefully accept
checks from anyone who
prefers to donate in that
manner and we will ensure
that they are processed in a
timely manner.

Thank you to our Sponsors!

https://fundraise.givesmart.com/form/ZRKvlQ?reset=1&%253Bid=1&vid=vfrgh
https://www.sentinelsource.com/healthlab/area-pantries-receive-funding-to-address-food-insecurity/article_41980ccb-4d5f-5874-90b6-377334681339.html
https://www.sentinelsource.com/healthlab/area-pantries-receive-funding-to-address-food-insecurity/article_41980ccb-4d5f-5874-90b6-377334681339.html
https://www.sentinelsource.com/healthlab/area-pantries-receive-funding-to-address-food-insecurity/article_41980ccb-4d5f-5874-90b6-377334681339.html
https://www.muw.org/news/newsletters
https://app.mobilecause.com/f/1x8m/n?reset=1&%253Bid=1&vid=jxr2e


MUW is proud of our outstanding charity ratings!
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